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I	support	a	legislated	fair	price	for	solar	energy.	Consumers	are	entitled	to	
receive	a	fair	price	to	reflect	the	investment	they	have	made	in	a	renewable	and	
clean	energy	source.	Their	investment	and	commitment	should	not	be	used	to	
boost	the	profits	of	energy	retailers.	We	have	installed	solar	as	we	believe	it	is	
the	best	way	forward	and	has	environmental	benefits	for	everyone.	It's	time	we	
received	a	fair	price.




